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Dieringer School District schoo}s were closed on the order of Governor Inslee on March 12, 2020. There
was no expectation that student learning occur the week of March 16, 2020. Monday, March 16th was a non-
workday for classified staff. DCPEA staff worked the remainder of the week, March l 7'h through March
20?h. The non-workday on March l6fh moved the end of the school year to June 17, 2020.

As a result of guidance issued from OSPI per WAC 392-901 the school year was extended for students a
maximum of five days or until June 19, 2020. In order to have the last student day of the 2019-2020 school
year be June l 9'h for Dieringer students, DCPEA members will take time off equal to two regular workdays
between May 18, 2020 and June 12, 2020.

Staff should work with their principal and supervising teachers to schedule the days or times they will be
unavailable to students and unavailable for building or district meetings. Staff and administration should
work together to ensure an appropriate number of staff are still available each day to provide support for
students and parents. DCPEA members are not eligible to take days off where they are scheduled for onsite
work in childcare, meal service, or meal delivery. As a courtesy, staff should notify their principal at least 48
hours in advance.
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Persons with disabilities may contact the district office if arrangements are needed for participation in Board meetings.

The Dieringer School Drstrict does not discrimrnate in any progmms or actMties on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, natronal origin, age, vetemn or military
status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disabHity, or the use of a trained dog guide or servrce animal and provrdes equal access to the Boy Scouts and
other desrgnated youth groups. The followrng employee has been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrrmination: Michael Farmer,
Superintendent: Phone: 253.862.2537; Address: 1320178" Ave E, Lake Tapps, WA 98391


